
 

Bureau of Fire Prevention District # 4 
Jackson Township 

465 A North County Line Road  
Jackson NJ 08527 

Office (732) 928-7848 / Fax (732) 928-8220 
                              bureau@jacksonfiredist4.org 

 

Dear Business Owner/Agent, 

 

Below you will find some FAQs for the Bureau of Fire Prevention and the Fire Department. 

How often will I be inspected by the Fire Department? 

 Most typical businesses are inspected once every calendar year. Several business types 
require additional interaction for example: Larger daycares are inspected semi-annually, some 
apartment complexes are inspected on a five-year cyclical inspection, and some large gathering or 
medical facilities are inspected quarterly. 

As a homeowner / Business Owner, are there any circumstances where I may require a permit 
from the Fire Prevention Bureau?   

 Yes. Pursuant to the New Jersey Uniform Fire Code N.J.A.C. 5:70-2.7 and the Jackson 
Township Fire Prevention Ordinance Chapter 204 some activities that may necessitate a permit and 
inspection dependent on location and type of event being held are: - Bonfires - The use of open-
flame devices (think hiring someone to grille during a block party) - Food trucks - Tents greater than 
900 ft2 or more than 30ft in any dimension.  

To apply for a permit, visit www.jacksonfiredist4.org  Fire Bureau tab and choose "Permit 
Application" 

I just had a small fire, and I believe it is extinguished and I don’t need a fire truck, do I still have 
to call 9-1-1?  

 YES ! 

I just opened a business in Jackson Township, am I required to do anything for the Fire 
Department?  

 Yes. All businesses operating in Jackson Township are required to register with the Bureau of 
Fire Prevention. Once completed, please return the forms to the Fire Prevention office via email at 
bureau@jacksonfiredist4.org Take note that a registration fee is required pursuant to the New Jersey 
Uniform Fire Code and Jackson Township Fire Prevention Ordinance; that invoice will either come 
from the Fire Prevention Bureau direct or from the New Jersey Division of Fire Safety. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

http://www.jacksonfiredist4.org/

